Friday, November 17, 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Re: Seren Visit to Keele University 27®" November 2023.

I am delighted that your son/daughter has successfully applied for a place on the Seren visit to Keele University
on 27" November 2023.

Learners will be provided with transport to and from Keele from a local pick up point, this will be Ysgol Eirias.
Learners will need to make their own ways to Eirias buses will leave at 8am (Eirias ). Over the course of the
visit, learners will be undertaking two workshops, one STEM based and one humanities subject, as well as a
campus tour and employability session. There may be limited facilities to purchase lunch, therefore learners
will need to ensure that they bring a packed lunch and drinks with them on the day.

This visit is able to go ahead thanks to the generousity of colleagues across the hub who have freely
volunteered their time to support. We therefore expect learners to behave appropriately at all times, to
represent their schools and the Conwy and Denbighshire Seren partnership well and to uphold our high
expectations. If there are any concerns about the conduct of any learner participating in this visit we will
contact home and school and take appropriate action.

Yours sincerely,

Sian Morgan
Conwy and Denbighshire Hub Lead for Seren yrs 8-11
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